

Chilwell Croft Academy

All different · All equal · All achieving

Chilwell Croft, Newtown, Birmingham, West Midlands, B19 2QH Telephone: 0121 464 3402 Fax: 0121 464 2088

Website: www.chilwellcroft.com Email: enquiry@chilwellcroft.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Nick Lambert

Executive Headteacher: Heather Roberts

Friday 1st December 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

It may seem like we have just come back from half term, but the end of term is fast approaching!

We are getting ready for our end of term activities. Here are a few details about the practical arrangements leading up to Christmas and the last week of term.

Thursday 7th December 2017 – EYFS visit to see Father Christmas

EYFS children to visit Father Christmas at the Village Hotel, Solihull, kindly sponsored by the Variety Children Club.

Wednesday 13th December 2017 – 'Christmas Jumper Day and Dress Down Day'

The children will be participating in the 'Christmas Jumper Day' and 'Dress Down Day' to raise money for Friends of Chilwell and the Variety Club Charity. The cost is £1 per child in EYFS and Year 1.

Wednesday 13th December 2017 - Music Performance

The children in the choir, Year 3 drumming and Year 5/Year 6 brass will entertain parents with a Music Performance. Mrs Wallace will send a reminder to parents confirming the arrangements nearer the time.

Wednesday 13th December 2017 - Friends of Chilwell Disco Year 2 – Year 6

'The Property for Kids' charity have agreed to purchase selection boxes and a book for each child for Christmas and they have kindly contributed towards our Friends of Chilwell disco. Children can come and show us their hidden dancing talents and purchase food and drink. Straight from school from 3.00 pm - 5.30 pm. The cost is £2.00 per child this includes food and soft drinks and the dress down day contribution. Letters have already been sent home with the children. There will be no after school clubs taking place on this evening.

Friday 15th December 2017 – Year 3 visit to Gulliver's Land

Year 3 visit to Gulliver's Land, Milton Keynes, kindly sponsored by the Variety Children Club.



Chilwell Croft Academy

All different · All equal · All achieving

Chilwell Croft, Newtown, Birmingham, West Midlands, B19 2QH Telephone: 0121 464 3402 Fax: 0121 464 2088

Website: www.chilwellcroft.com Email: enquiry@chilwellcroft.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Nick Lambert

Executive Headteacher: Heather Roberts

- 2 -

Wednesday 20th December 2017 – Christmas Theme Lunch

School Christmas lunch for children and staff. Letters have already been sent home with children to include the Christmas lunch menu and arrangements.

Wednesday 20th December 2017 – EYFS and KS1 Performance

This year the children in Early Years and KS1 will be presenting a Nativity. Letters to the parents of children in EYFS and KS1 will be sent home nearer the time.

Thursday 21st December 2017 – End of Term Celebrations

We will be having our end of term celebrations on Thursday 21st December 2017 and as usual, we ask if you could kindly provide an item of party food (eg. crisps, cake etc.)

Friday 22nd December 2017

School will close at 12.00 noon on Friday 22nd December 2017 for the Christmas holidays. A school packed lunch will be provided for all KS1 children. Children who are eligible for a free school meal in KS2 will also be provided with a school packed lunch.

Can all parents and carers ensure that they make the necessary arrangement for their children to be collected on time please?

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Nick Lambert Headteacher